
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
November 5, 2018 
Bristol Town Hall 

 
Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, Dave Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald 
Poland, Steve Termine 
 
The minutes of October 1 were approved unanimously. 
 
The committee was updated on warden services and billing.  The discussion will 
continue at the December meeting. 
 
A request to apply for the lottery via email/phone/snail mail was reviewed.  This will be 
discussed at the December meeting. 
 
Budgetary items were discussed.  The committee requested a budget update for the 
December meeting. 
 
The next meeting will be held on December 3 @ 6pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 


